
Bicester Branch of the Oxford Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers

Annual General Meeting 20 February 2016 at Caversfield

The Current Account on 31st December stood at £1,286.11. 
Subscriptions were £512.00 and Wedding donations were £170.

The Deposit Account stands at £7,725.01 with the Central Board of Finance, 
Church of England Funds. Interest accrued this year was £38.70, bringing a total
at the end of the year to £7763.71. 
Donations of £100.00 were sent to ODG Bell Fund and to the Bell Restoration 
Fund from the Branch.

Ringers have steadily dropped since 2010, when we had 81 in the branch and in 
the last year only 64, although some towers have up and coming ringers. Tower 
Captains have been reminded about subscriptions and it is hoped that this year 
we will have a quick response, subscriptions are coming in well.

The accounts have been audited this year by Chris Rippon the Treasurer of  Islip
Village Hall Committee, and I have written to him thanking him on behalf of 
this branch. 

Sally Wale


